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IMARK Canada appoints new President 

 

IMARK Canada has announced that Jim Taggart has been appointed as company President. 

 

A 30-year veteran of the Canadian electrical industry, Taggart has just completed a seven 

year stint as the President of Electro Federation Canada. 

 

Prior to his time with Electro Fed, Jim has held a variety of senior manager roles with leading 

companies such as Legrand Canada, Sonepar Canada and Thomas and Betts. 

 

Based in Toronto, Taggart has been actively involved in the electrical industry having served 

as Chairman of the EFC Board of Directors as well and the Board of the Ontario Electrical 

League. 

 

Of his new appointment, Taggart said, “I look forward to working closely with the IMARK 

Canada members and preferred suppliers to expand and grow their business.” 

 

 
IMARK Canada is a member-owned, member-governed marketing group for 

independent electrical and lighting distributors. For more information, please visit 

www.imarkcanada.com or contact Jerry Knight  of IMARK Canada at 301-281-8117 or 

jknight@imarkgroup.com. 
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